
27th Annual
LAW ENFORCEMENT  
LEGISLATIVE SUMMIT
March 12-13,  2019  |  Sacramento, CA

The Alliance of California Law Enforcement invites you to join fellow law enforcement leaders,
including Chiefs of Police, Sheriffs, and District Attorneys at the

27th Annual Legislative Summit on March 12-13, 2019 in Sacramento.
 

Speakers and discussion will focus on newly enacted legislation and the impacts of recent voter-approved ballot initiatives. 
Whether you are a seasoned advocate or have never met with a lawmaker, Legislative Day is the perfect opportunity to build 

and fortify your relationships with colleagues and lawmakers, and become more involved and effective in the public policy. 

Sponsor Opportunities
Law Enforcement Legislative Day Supporter 					     $ 500
March 6 - 7, 2018
Support the Law Enforcement community and the work of the Alliance of California Law Enforcement to education 
and inform our industry regarding the impact of recent ballot initiatives and newly enacted legislation.

on-site signage - One event registration

Legislative Reception 	 								        $ 2,500
March 6, 2018
Mix and mingle with legislators and colleagues while enjoying a lite bites in a relaxed environment. This is the perfect 
opportunity to be in front of decision makers across California and show your support for the industry.

on-site signage - promotional materials at the event registration desk welcome - Two Full event registrations

Legislative Day Event & Luncheon 							       $ 4,000
Wednesday, March 7, 2018
Explore the critical legislative issues facing public safety today. Discover how the results of the fall election will affect 
law enforcement in California. Panel discussions featuring CA Association Leadership and special guests fill the day 
with topical discussions.

on-site signage - promotional materials at the event - two minute speaking opportunity - sponsor introduction - Four Full 
event registrations

For more information on the event please contact:
Cindi Williams, Sponsorship Coordinator, California Peace Officers’ Association at 916-425-9346 or cwilliams@cpoa.org


